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Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for showing an interest in the vacant post at Marsh Green Primary School. I hope 
the following information will be useful. 
 
Marsh Green is a primary school within the Borough of Wigan and currently there are 413 
pupils on roll.  The school is mostly 2 form entry throughout but our PAN varies throughout 
KS1, due to a reduced birth rate in the local area. We also have two Nurseries and take 
children from 2 years old. The percentage of children entitled to free school meals is well 
above the National average, as is the percentage of children with SEND. The school was last 
inspected in June 2023, which recognised strengths in EYFS, Behaviour and Attitudes and 
Personal Development. Since then, we have worked extremely hard on our curriculum and 
now believe this is a robust area too. 
  
We have a strong inclusive ethos and welcome children with a range of diverse needs and 
backgrounds. We are also a Resourced Provision for children requiring additional support, 
where children work alongside their peers in their classrooms. 
 
Many children take part in the extra-curricular activities on offer and we are proud of our links 
with parents.  
 
The Chair of Governors is very active in supporting the children and staff and, along with other 
Governors, is a regular visitor to school. We also have an active School Council enabling 
children to have their say in their school. 
 
Visits to the school are warmly welcomed on: 
Thursday 24th April at 3:30pm 
Tuesday 29th April at 9:30am 
Please phone school beforehand on 01942 222016 
 
Closing Date: Monday 5th May 2025 
Interviews: Monday 19th May/ Tuesday 20th May 2025 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
 

Mrs Gill Leigh 
Headteacher 
 


